
 
 

DepEd Advisory No. 23, s. 2015 
January 28, 2015 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
RESCHEDULING OF THE INTER-HIGH SCHOOL BRAIN CORE QUIZ BEE AND ESSAY 

WRITING CONTEST OF THE ADAMSON UNIVERSITY MINING ENGINEERING                     
AND GEOLOGY ASSOCIATION (AUMEGA) 

 
The schedule of the Inter-High School Brain Core Quiz Bee and Essay Writing 

Contest of the Adamson University Mining Engineering and Geology Association 
(AUMEGA) which was announced in DepEd Advisory No. 2, s. 2015 has been moved 

from January 14, 2015 to January 28, 2015.  
 

Other provisions in the said DepEd Advisory still remain. 
 
More information may be inquired from: 

 
Ms. Paula P. Garcia 
Over-All Chair, MEGA Month 2015   
Adamson University Mining Engineering and Geology Association (AUMEGA) 
Adamson University  
900 San Marcelino Street 
Ermita, Manila 
Mobile Phone No.: 0936-205-7157 
Email Addresses: aumegamonth2015@gmail.com; aumega1415@gmail.com 
Facebook Page: facebook.com/AUMEGAOfficial 
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